300 W 22ND STREET • OAK BROOK ILLINOIS 60523-8842 USA • 630.571.5466

November 2017

Dear Immediate Past District Governor:

I am pleased to present to you the 2016-2017 District Team Excellence Award with my deepest appreciation for your accomplishments as district governor during your term in office.

From the moment that we took the oath of office in Fukuoka, Japan the future of our association was entrusted to us.

Together, we worked tirelessly to improve the lives of disadvantaged people throughout the world. Together we sought out areas in need and your leadership enabled each of us, and the Lions in your district, to make a difference in the lives of others and, I believe, in ourselves as well.

Your dedication has been an inspiration to me personally. The service that you have provided has indeed changed the lives of many and will continue to be a tribute to your dedication.

Thank you and the members of your district governor team for your collaborative efforts in furthering Lionism and reaching people in need with our spirit of service.

Sincerely,

Chancellor Bob Corlew

Immediate Past International President